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ASC NOTICE  

 
Notice of repeal and replacement of  

ASC Policy 12-601 Applications to the ASC 
 
 
 

May 16, 2007 
 
The Alberta Securities Commission (ASC) is repealing and replacing Policy 12-601 Applications 
to the ASC  (Policy) to reflect changes in the ASC organization and the recent changes in the fee 
schedule, effective April 1, 2007.  Please address any questions to the appropriate department,  
as indicated in the Policy. 

 


